
 

 

NOTICE OF  

PROPOSED TAX DECREASE 

 

 

The District School Board of Sumter County will soon consider a measure to 

DECREASE its property tax levy BELOW the rolled-back rate.  

 

This year’s proposed tax rate          4.5840 

 

This year’s rolled-back rate           4.5846 

 

This year’s proposed rate BELOW rolled-back rate    ( -0.014%) 

 

The largest portion of the tax rate 3.4360 is required under state law in order for the 

school board to receive $14,311,611 in state education grants. The required portion 

represents approximately six tenths of the total proposed taxes. 

 

The remainder of the taxes is proposed solely at the discretion of the school board.  

    

All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing on the tax decrease to be held on 

August 02, 2022 at 5:30 p.m., at Sumter County School District Board Room, 2680 WC 

476, Bushnell, Florida 33513.  

 

A DECISION on the proposed tax decrease and the budget will be made at this hearing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


